BOOKLISTS
 
Mackay School Supplies is our preferred local supplier for our back to school.
 
The school will receive a donation for each booklist packed by Mackay School Supplies.
 
If you choose to come into Mackay School Supplies and shop off the shelf, the school will not receive the donation for that list.  You can drop your list into the shop and if they pack it for you then we will receive the donation.
 
You DO NOT have to buy the full pack, you can choose which products you would like to order.
 
LAYBY is available.  Please attend the shop to set this up.  There are several ways in which to order:
 
1.  Order online at https://mackayschoolsupplies.com.au and click on our school.
· Please use google chrome
· Choose which grade you would like to purchase
· Everything will be listed for the required year level
· Follow the prompts to finalise payment
· PLEASE NOTE THAT ITEMS FROM PREVIOUS YEARS ARE ALSO NOTED ON THE LIST
· YOU WILL NEED TO ZERO ANY ITEMS THAT YOU DON’T WISH TO PURCHASE
· IF YOU WISH TO PURCHASE EXTRAS THESE ARE A SEPARATE LIST YOU WILL FIND IF YOU SCROLL DOWN FURTHER
2.  Drop your order into Mackay School Supplies at 500 Pavilion at the showgrounds.
3.  Email it to admin@mackayschoolsupplies.com.au
4.  Phone your order through on 0432 515 407
5.  Facebook message us at Mackay School Supplies
6.  All orders and payment must be sent directly to Mackay School Supplies by Wednesday 20th November. 
7.  Our opening hours are:
	Open 04th November 2024 – 5th February 2025 (closed 22nd Dec 2024—1st Jan 2025)
	Mon—Fri 8.45am—5.30pm  Sat 9.00am—12.00noon
	January opening hours Mon—Fri 8.00am—5.30pm  Sat & Sun 8.30am—1.00pm
 
DELIVERY
· In order to receive your book pack this year, all orders must be placed by 20th November 2024
· Book packs will be delivered to school on Monday, 02nd December 2024
· We encourage the book packs to stay at school, staff will label all books and place in the classroom for next year
· All spare items will be placed in a clip seal bag with the students names outlined.  This will be for their use only and will be used to replenish their supplies throughout the year
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school by visiting the admin office between 8.30am—2.30pm Monday to Friday or contact us on ph: 4959 7272   email:  admin@oakendenss.eq.edu.au
 
